
 

[Send separately to Falgarwood and Munns on Tues Jan 26, 2021] 

Jan. 26, 2021 

Dear Families at  XXX  PS: 

 
Oakville TBD Area Boundary Review 

We are writing to inform you that the Halton District School Board is currently conducting a 
boundary review for the​ Oakville TBD Area (​an area north of Dundas Street East and east of 
Trafalgar Road in ERA 118).  ​The HDSB’s ​Long Term Accommodation Plan​ indicates a new 
elementary school, Oakville NE #3 ps, to open in the 2023/2024 school year (tentative 
date). Until Oakville NE #3 ps opens, students who move into the Oakville ​TBD Area ne​ed 
to be accommodated in existing schools.  
 
The ​Boundary Review Steering Committee ​(BRSC)​ was formed in January 2021 and includes 
representation from all potentially impacted schools: Trustees Kelly Amos (Oakville - Wards 
5 and 7) and Tanya Rocha (Oakville - Wards 3 and 6), Margo Shuttleworth (Burlington - 
Ward 4, Co-Chair of the Boundary Review Committee), Planning Department staff, and 
Superintendents of Education Julie Hunt Gibbons and Colette Ruddock.  

The BRSC has reviewed the options for the accommodation needs of students moving into 
the Oakville TBD Area, as well as current projections for existing schools. The BRSC will 
bring a report with a recommendation to the Board of Trustees on Feb. 17, 2021 for 
information and March 3, 2021 for decision. 

Information on the TBD boundary review study can be found on the HDSB website at 
www.hdsb.ca​.  

Should you have any questions regarding this boundary review, please contact the 
Planning Department at 905-335-3665 or send an email to ​plan@hdsb.ca​. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

https://www.hdsb.ca/our-board/Planning/LTAP/LTAP20192020-All.pdf
https://www.hdsb.ca/schools/Pages/School%20Boundary%20Reviews/Current%20Boundary%20Reviews/Oakville-T-B-D--Area-Boundary-Review.aspx


 

 
Colette Ruddock  
Superintendent of Education  
Chair, Boundary Review Steering Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 


